CfOLLELE PREPARAOTORY

Link Crew Leaders of Arizona College Prep High School

Invite the new students of the

Class 0of 2029

To Link Crew Freshman Orientation

July 14th, 2025
ACPHS Campus, 4477 S. Gilbert Rd.

We want you to come! We need you to come! It won’t be the same without you!

Link Crew is a program of 11th, and 12th graders who will be there for YOU throughout the year! To accommodate the large
amount of incoming freshmen, orientation will be split in two sessions.

Last Names A-L (7:45 - 11:45 AM)
Last Names M-Z (12:45 - 4:45 PM)

We know how fun it can be to go through the experience with friends. That being said, we are not able to
accommodate schedule changes to place people with specific friends. Our priority is creating balanced
groups to help everyone feel included, supported, and to have the best experience possible. If you have a SCAN ME

schedule conflict with your assigned time please scan the QR code.

Wear comfortable clothes, don’t bring all your stuff ... travel light! The day will be spent getting to know your Link Leaders as
well as other new students, and answering any questions you might have about the first day of school.

We are excited that you are joining us at Arizona College Prep High School! Additional details will be sent at the beginning of
July. If you haven’t completed the Incoming Student Survey sent by Mr. Roth in the Incoming Student Knightly Update, please
do so ASAP! Our Link Crew leaders will be reaching out to personally invite your students to Orientation and we want to be sure
that we have their cell phone number for that.

If you have any questions, you can email Mrs. Michaelson at michaelson.britni@cusd80.com or Mr. Roth at
roth.joshu usd80.com.
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Arizona College Preparatory High School
4477 S. Gilbert Rd.
Chandler, AZ 85249
(480) 424-8700
http://cusd80.com/acphs
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